

Queen Boudica Primary School Cowper Crescent Colchester Essex CO4 5XT

> Phone: 01206 844654 Fax: 01206 853127

E-mail: admin@qbps.essex.sch.uk Website: www.qbps.essex.sch.uk Head Teacher - Ms Clare Woodward

22nd February 2017



Year 4 - Aztec Day

Dear Parents and Carers.

On Tuesday 7th March, Willow and Holly Classes will be taking part in a special Aztec Day as part of this terms project about chocolate.

The children will be involved in different activities throughout the day, learning about various aspects of life in Aztec times. The activities will include food tasting, bartering, making Aztec jewellery and learning about and playing the Aztec games 'Patoli' and 'Ullamaliztli'

To make the day more realistic, we would like the children to dress up as an Aztec. Guidance and ideas for an Aztec costume will be sent home in the children's Home Learning books on Friday 24th February. Please note that we do not have the climate of Mexico (among other things!!), so some of the more revealing costumes Aztec people may have worn are not suitable for school, but could be adapted and made more modest! ©

We would like to invite you to join us from 2:30pm onwards to enjoy some of the activities and food tasting that your child has been taking part in throughout the day.

Aztec Day has been fully funded by school so we are pleased to be able to offer our year 4's this exciting experience without a request for a parental contribution.

If you have any queries please talk to your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely

Miss Katy Birbeck
Willow Class Teacher

Mrs Amy Evans
Holly Class Teacher





